

Transcript

May 22, 2025, 5:04PM



DeBoer, Jenny 0:07

All right.

Thank you everyone for attending.

We just finished up with the hedge execution plan, which was nice to get that through GSOC pretty successfully with.

Pretty much no pushback, so it'll be good, hopefully and easy transition into the annual hedge plan.

So we're just gonna go through last year's real quick.

I've made some changes already.

I'm just starting to update the hedge plan with the hedge execution plan because it's nearly the same document, so we'll just go through and talk through some assignments.

And then talk about next meeting.

Table of contents.

This pretty much stays the same.

I'll update the appendices and everything once I.

Update those and attach them to the folder so that they're ready to be sent off to regulatory.

Program goals this section normally stays the same but.

Everyone can read through it and make sure that that there are no changes that we need to make.

Organizational structure I've already updated.

This chart from the hedge execution plan.

I'm pretty sure this has stayed the same.

So I think we can keep the organization chart.

This up here is some boilerplate. Oh.



Sellers-Vaughn, Mark 1:53

I'm sorry, Jenny, could you just call back up, please?



DeBoer, Jenny 1:58

Unless it's a strange.



Sellers-Vaughn, Mark 1:59

Yeah, I think we need.

I think Sandy's been Sandy's no longer with company so we'll need a update chart.



DeBoer, Jenny 2:07

OK.

I'll make sure to get this updated.

OK. And then?

Hedge program. A lot of this is again more boilerplate language.

And then I updated this chart.

I've updated this mark to market snapshot.

It's like a retrospective. One thing that we did discuss last year about changing but didn't quite change were these flow charts.

So I wanted to open it up and talk to people, see if we wanted to get together and update some of these or.

If they looked good and accurate still.

Mark, did you have an opinion on these?



Sellers-Vaughn, Mark 3:13

I have no opinions on anything anymore.



DeBoer, Jenny 3:15

OK.



Sellers-Vaughn, Mark 3:17

OK.

That's a lie.

OK, of course I have an opinion. What?

I would strongly suggest that Eric and Chris, as well as take a good look at this and make sure that we are all in agreement.

I would strongly recommend that if there are, if there are concerns that we have a

short meeting to discuss them.
Sometime between now and the end of June.



DeBoer, Jenny 3:48

OK.

The rest of this is again some more boilerplate language, but we can.

All make sure we review it and update anything we see that needs updating material changes to hedge program. I'll update this with.

What we had previously talked about in the hip.

And I might reach out to G and A they want to give any more explanation.

Renewable natural gas.

This section I think it pretty much stays the same since we added it, but I'll make sure Devin runs his eyes over it.

So that.

He makes sure that it's all still accurate.

And then I already started updating this section from the HET meeting.

In this table from the hip.

This data-driven hedging section I don't think changes much, but Eric I wanna make sure that you run your eyes over this and the procurement strategies to make sure that all the information is still accurate.



Stone, Carolyn 5:09

OK.



DeBoer, Jenny 5:17

Perfect. Thank you.

Retros retrospective report I'll do this.

I've already updated some of the charts in here and I'll go in and update the language as well.

Market summary.

I can update that from the HP or if G and a you guys wanted to give an even more updated version of this.

That would be good as well.



G&A 5:49

Absolutely happy to update that.



DeBoer, Jenny 5:51

OK, perfect. I'll make sure that everyone gets a copy of this current working version and you can just send me back updates.

Conclusion is.

Just kind of a summary of everything and I can take care of that.

So that's it for the assignments. I see that Chris has hopped on.

We did previously talk about Chris.

These flowcharts.

Up here, we had talked about them last year and maybe updating them and then didn't, so I'd love for you and Eric to take a look at these and make sure that they're still accurate and if not, we can post a quick meeting and you guys can.

Tell me your proposed adjustments and then I can make those adjustments.



Robbins, Chris 6:47

Alright, we'll do that. Thanks.



DeBoer, Jenny 6:51

Is there any other comments or questions or anything from anyone?



Sellers-Vaughn, Mark 6:56

Just want to make sure that that Chris also understood that that review of those charts needs to be complete by the end of June.



DeBoer, Jenny 7:04

OK.

Good catch.



Robbins, Chris 7:11

Of 2025.



Sellers-Vaughn, Mark 7:14

20-30 works for me.

I won't be around.



Robbins, Chris 7:16

OK.



DeBoer, Jenny 7:21

OK. With that I will get out the kind of rough assignments for everyone who need to update or look over sections. And then I think we're plan to meet at our first draft meeting, I believe June 10th and I'll make sure to send out a meeting request for. Juneteenth.

Alright, with with that.



Wood, Eric 7:46

I'll be out that day, Jenny.



DeBoer, Jenny 7:47

You'll be out that day, OK?



Wood, Eric 7:49

You know the complication that week, but just FYI.



DeBoer, Jenny 7:51

OK. Then I'll just push it a week.

You'll be back the following week after that, Eric.

OK, perfect.

So then I'll push it one week.

All right. With that, I will adjourn this meeting.

Give you guys some time back.



Sellers-Vaughn, Mark 8:11

Thanks Jenny.



Denton, Ryan 8:13

Thank you, Jane.



Robbins, Chris 8:13

Alright, thanks.



Sellers-Vaughn, Mark 8:13

We're off and flying.



G&A 8:14

Thank you, Johnny.



Wood, Eric 8:15

Thanks.

□ **Sellers-Vaughn, Mark** stopped transcription